
EBSF/EBC2014/02/P                                                                                 17th September 2014

Dear Delegates,

I received today the official letter from the French Shooting Federation President, Philippe 
Crochard, in which he confirms the holding of the European Benchrest Championship in 
Volmerange shooting range, from June 30th to July 6th 2014

A web site will be open soon with all the chapters interesting the future Championship, but 
from now, please keep in mind, already, that in respect of the EBSF Rules, the number of 
competitors by country and their respective entry fees shall be sent by the country delegate for 
January 3 rd 2014.
And the names of the competitors and team members shall be sent for April 3rd 2014.

Wishing that all the Federation member countries with a maximum of competitors from them 
shall participate, making this future 5th European Benchrest Championship a great success.

Best regards
Cordialement 
Cordialmente
Mit freundlichen Grüßen

Jean Claude Braconi
EBSF President


